
Information for Congregational Meeting

As you should already know, on Sunday, April 23, there will a shortened service 
followed by our annual Congregational meeting. All FUUSM committees have been 
asked to submit a written report describing what your committee has been working on 
and what you have accomplished this past year.  We  thank you for submitting that 
summary!

Now we are asking you or your representative to prepare a 1- 2 minute oral 
summary of your committee's report which has already been sent to members and 
friends.  Since there are over 15 committees, it is important that you stick to the 1-2 
minute presentation time!  Please let me know who will be making your presentation by
Friday.

karenebinkley@gmail.com

Thank you for all the work that you do for FUUSM! 

Sincerely,

Karen E, Binkley
Board President.  

  


